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If your child receives a
confirmation and CANNOT

participate in the
program, please let

Mandy know right away!  
We will make that spot

available to another child.
Thank you!

Reminder!Reminder!

Breakfast is served each morning at the kitchen. Thank you to Kate, Ms. Nadeau, Mrs. Easton, and the breakfast
volunteers for making this important meal happen every morning!

HEROS will be back in action on Jan 11th.  HEROS players will meet Mrs. Easton in Mr. Carlson’s classroom at the
dismissal bell each Thursday to walk over to the arena. Pick up is at Pearkes by 5pm.

Before and After school program registration forms will be distributed in classrooms Jan 8-12. Please return
your completed forms to classroom teachers or drop them off in the appropriate bins under the Community
Programs bulletin board by the gym. Registration confirmation slips will go home the same week so keep an eye
out because before and after school programs will begin the week of Jan 15 - 19!

As usual, Ryder from Burnside Gorge will be providing registered after-school programming and Pro D camps for
our students again for the Winter Term. Please note that all registrations and confirmations for Burnside-Gorge
programs are handled by Ryder and confirmations are done by email. If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact him directly at the Burnside-Gorge Community Centre - 250-388-5251 or by email at:
ryder@burnsidegorge.ca.

More information on Lunch Recess activities and clubs will be coming soon!

Kate will be in contact with families about  her Create and Play programs that will begin the week of Jan 22 - 26.

Thank you to all of the Instructors and Persons of Rapport who bring these incredible programs to the kids of
Tillicum!  Everyone is excited to get started!

Thank you!  
Mandy Greyling - Tillicum Community Program Coordinator 
ph: 250-386-1408 ext. 3    e: mgreyling@sd61.bc.ca    office hours: 1pm - 5pm

There are 458 students
at Tillicum right now,
and between 180 and

220 program spots PER
TERM!  The goal for
programming is to

ensure every child has
access to at least 1
program during the

school year.  Thank you
for getting forms back

quickly so we can
include your child in a

program!

Did you know?Did you know?

Thank you to SD61, After School Arts and Sports Initiative, Canadian Tire Jump Start, District of Saanich, HEROS,
Saanich and Victoria First Responders, PISE, Breakfast2Music, CFAX Santas Anonymous, Tillicum Save-On Foods,

Tillicum PAC, and our wonderful staff for their dedication and support of community programming.

More beautiful artwork from the artists in

Miss Cristina’s Fall Art Programs!
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We are back and ready to get rolling with Winter Term Programming!
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